
14th June 2019 

We have been very creative in Crystal Class this week. 

In maths we have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and creating models of 3D shapes 

using cocktail sticks and plasticine.  This has really helped the children understand the 

properties of a 3D shape. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have been creating their own comic strips and then turning them into 

a piece of animation.  They have really enjoyed making their characters move and learning 

how to improve their animations through peer critique.  

 

 

 

 

 

In art, the children have continued looking at pattern and have created some Greek 

repeating patterns.  

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Home Learning due in on Monday 17th June. 

Tuesday 25th June – Crystal Class school trip to UWE - Exploring Science.  Please return 

permission slips if you haven’t already done so – thank you. If you are available to help on our 

trip please let the office know as we need one more helper – many thanks. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


